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To: Project Lead                                                                 October 26, 2023 
 
 
 
Congratulations! The lighting design for the Marina High School Multi-Sport Fields, located in Marina CA, have 
been reviewed and found to be in compliance with the DarkSky International Outdoor Sports Lighting (OSL) 
program. This letter confirms compliance with Phase I (design compliance) and allows you to apply for Phase II 
(installation certification). 
 
We are excited to have you join the community of outdoor sports lighting facilities working to reduce light 
pollution and improve the night time environment. By adhering to the DarkSky International Outdoor Sports 
Lighting criteria, your project will: 
 
 
 
 

 Minimize neighborhood nuisance light by greatly reducing spill light and glare in the local area. 
 

 Manage high angle light, thus dramatically decreasing offsite light trespass and sky glow. 
 

 Mitigate neighborhood light pollution and sky glow, which will benefit the environment, the astronomy 
community, and others impacted by poorly designed outdoor sports facilities. 

 
 Minimize light output, thereby reducing energy consumption and avoiding over lighting. 

 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
James Brigagliano LC, MIES, LEED Green Assoc. 
 
 
 
Lighting Program Manager 
james.brigagliano@darksky.org 
 
 
 
 


